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San Jose, CA -  

The Santa Clara County Democratic Party released a statement expressing its gratitude to voters 
in Santa Clara County and throughout California for rejecting the wasteful and unnecessary Republican 
recall attempt.  Grassroots activists played a key role in achieving this victory, including 500 Santa Clara 
County Democrats who served as Neighborhood Captains, each reaching 100 households in their own 
neighborhood, representing collectively a total of 100,000 voters.  Other volunteers called voters via 
remote phone banks conducted by the Santa Clara County Democratic Party, joining other volunteers 
throughout the state to place an estimated 2,000,000 calls to voters. 

Santa Clara County Democratic Party Chair Bill James stated, “In rejecting this recall attempt, 
voters chose science, progress, decency, democracy, and leadership over fear, misinformation, and 
division.”  He added, “Thankfully, our Governor can now focus more fully on continuing to move 
California forward.” 

The Santa Clara County Democratic Party is the official Democratic Party body in Santa Clara 
County, California.  The Santa Clara County Democratic Party represents and speaks for the Democratic 
Party in Santa Clara County and has sole authority to confer the Democratic Party endorsements in non-
partisan elections wholly within Santa Clara County. 


